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From: Hadiaris, Amy (MPCA)
To: Radel, Jamie (CI-StPaul); Richardson, Mike (CI-StPaul)
Subject: MPCA response to Area C comments
Date: Friday, January 12, 2018 5:26:41 PM
Attachments: Response to City 01.12.2018.pdf


Hi Jamie and Mike,
Please see attached the MPCA’s response to comments submitted regarding Ford’s Area C
Investigation Report. Let me know if you have any questions or desire a follow-up conversation
about any issue.
Regards,
Amy
 
Amy K. Hadiaris, P.G.
Voluntary Investigation and Cleanup Program
Remediation Division
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
651.757.2402
amy.hadiaris@state.mn.us
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